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12th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As mentioned in the newsletter, Sports Day 2024 will be taking place on Wednesday 19th June 2024. We 

are pleased to inform you that parents will be very welcome to attend the event to watch their children. There 

will be designated areas on the school site for parents to stand to watch or follow their children around the 

events. However, please be aware of other events going on and be prepared to move slightly if a member of 

staff asks you to.  

 

• Reception children’s events will take place between (approximately): 9:00am – 10:00 am. 

• Years 1, 2 and 3 children’s events will take place between (approximately): 10:15 – 11:45 am. 

• Years 4, 5 and 6 children’s events will take place between (approximately): 1:30 – 3:00 pm. 

 

All sessions for children in Year 1 and above will take place on the large playground and grass area. Reception 

children will be taking part in their events together on the main grass area. 

 

All children will take part in a variety of different events in a carousel, with each child completing every event 

for their age group. The children will compete with other children in their houses, and everyone will score 

points for their teams. This is a great way for the children to showcase their amazing teamwork, honesty and 

resilience skills that they have been working on all year.  

 

All children should come to school wearing a t-shirt that is the same colour as their house team. The house 

colours are Farah (Red); Ennis-Hill (Yellow); Thompson (Green) and Daley (Blue). 

If your child does not have a t-shirt of their house colour, a plain white t-shirt (or their usual red PE top) will 

be fine, and the children will be given a sticker to show which house they are in.  

 

Please send the children into school with the following: a jumper; a hat; a water bottle and wearing their kit 

as there will not be time for them to change in school time. In case it is sunny, please ensure that you put 

suncream on your child before they come to school.  

 

In the event of possible poor weather, we will send an email as soon as possible to all parents and carers to 

postpone the event.  

 

We look forward to seeing you there, 

Miss Jennings and Miss McCarron 

PE Team 

 


